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NOTICE OF DECISION 
Edgewater Planned Unit Development (PUD18-0002)  

January 11, 2019 

West One Homes 
Attn: Mr. Jason Phillips 
PO Box 2938 
Oregon, City, OR 97045 
 
cc:   Aaron Prince (via standard mail), Josh Wells (email) 
 
Dear Mr. Phillips, 

 
On January 10, 2019, the Newberg Planning Commission approved a preliminary plat for a 20 lot 
Planned Unit Development to allow single family residential home development on Yamhill County 
tax lot R3221BB-00700 subject to the conditions listed in the attached Order No. 2019-01.  The 
Commission’s decision will become effective on January 25, 2019 unless an appeal is filed. 

An affected party may appeal the Commission’s decision to the City Council within 14 calendar days 
of the Commission’s written decision in accordance with Newberg Development Code 15.100.170.  
Affected parties include the applicant, any party entitled to receive notice of the hearing, anyone 
providing writing or oral comments at the hearing, and anyone providing written comments prior to 
the close of the hearing.  All appeals must be in writing on a form provided by the Planning Division. 
Anyone wishing to appeal must submit the written appeal form together with the required fee of 
$1,086.75 to the Planning Division. 

The deadline for filing an appeal is 4:30 pm on January 24, 2019. 
 
In order to fully complete the Planned Unit Development (PUD) process, the applicant must meet all 
conditions of preliminary PUD approval and file a final PUD plat application with the Planning 
Division.  The final PUD plats must be recorded within the time limitations outlined in the staff report 
and conditions of approval.  If you are approaching the expiration date, please contact the Planning 
Division regarding extension opportunities. 

If you have any questions please contact me at 503-537-1215 or 
keith.leonard@newbergoregon.gov.  

Sincerely, 

 
Keith Leonard, AICP, Associate Planner 








































































































